Al,                                                                                                             April 10, 2006
Enclosed with this letter is a 4 page copy of the court proceedings for our daughter that took place on March 15, 2006.  These were sent to our daughters husband and we were both surprised seeing his parental rights were terminated.

I do have a couple questions, on page 3 it states: The department of human Services shall initiate proceedings to terminate parental rights to the child(ren) no later than 42 days from the date of this hearing.  Then on the last page it gives a date for the next hearing of 6/21/2006. This is much longer than the 42 days?

Also I will be sending an ad that was placed in this weeks Hi-Lites (shoppers guide). Incase you can’t read it, it says: “FOSTER/ADOPTIVE PARENTS Have your children been emotionally traumatized or victimized by Newaygo county DHS? Please explain. Confidential. Families for Justice,  PO Box 80. Newaygo, MI 49337.”
There is something I didn’t mention earlier. When the girls were placed with us. We took the eldest girls to see Sandy at Regional Psychology in Fremont. After her session we were told that, “She is a happy normal 5 year old.”  Now during the court proceedings the case worker for the girls, Lacy Gonzalez, has stated the girls have emotional problems.
Please give me a call ASAP as there are a few other things I would like to discuss.

Thanks,

Tim Atwood

231-834-0067
